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DATES 

April 

Thursday 1st break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 19th return to school 

Tuesday 27th Year 1 Vision Screening 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 
 

Red Nose Day 2021 

Thank you to everyone who 

contributed! 

 

The grand total raised was 

£350.50 
 

!! Polite Reminders !! 

Car Park 

There are a number of cars using the 

entrance to do U-turns as well as park on the 

corner or in the entrance and it is becoming 

increasingly dangerous. 

 

Please can you help us to keep this area safe 

for everyone and ensure the car park 

entrance is kept clear for those who need 

access.  

 

Your continued support with this 

is much appreciated 
 

 

 

Books Books Books 

Please can we ask you to make 

sure that all books borrowed 

during lockdown are returned as 

soon as possible as we are 

running low on copies in most of our sets which 

means we can’t use them as books for group 

reading in school.  

Thank you 
 

 

Parents Evening 

An email has been sent today with details of how 

to book your online video appointment for the 

Summer Term parents evening.  Dates for each 

year group are as follows: 

 

 Reception: 27th & 29th April 

 Year 1: 28th April & 6th May 

 Year 2: 29th April & 4th May 

 Year 3: 26th & 28th April 

 Year 4: 28th April & 6th May 

 

You can access the 

Schoolcloud booking system 

via ParentPay (Please click on 

your child’s name and the 

Parent Evening Booking Schoolcloud will be at 

the bottom of the selection list on the left hand 

side) or directly via following link 

https://trinityfirstschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 
 

Change of Details 

If you have recently changed 

address or your mobile, home or 

work phone number has changed, 

please make sure you let the school 

office know using the details at the top of the 

newsletter so we can keep our records up to date.  
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